
How to Plan a Road Scholar  
Learning Adventure for Your Group

Looking to try something new with your group? Plan a Road Scholar Group Learning Adventure!  

Perfect for Lifelong Learning Institutes, family reunions, birding, hiking and bicycling clubs,  

and groups of all kinds. We handle all the details, you take all the credit. 

We Take Care of All the Details.
We have organized Road Scholar Groups programs for hundreds of groups over the years, so we know exactly what  

you’ll need. You can relax, knowing you’ll have a wonderfully planned program. You’ll have a special toll-free telephone  

number so your group can enroll and pay tuition directly with us, and individually prepared marketing materials.  

From start to finish, we’re here to answer any questions your group might have.

CALL: toll free at (877) 209-4634    |    EMAIL: groups@roadscholar.org    |    VISIT: www.roadscholar.org/groups

Select Your Program and Pick a Date
We recommend you plan at least six months in advance for  
a program in the United States and Canada, and nine months 
in advance for International programs.

Get Your Group on Board
If you need them, we can provide promotional materials to 
advertise the program to your group.   

Enroll
Call in with our special toll-free number just for groups,  
or for exclusive dates, enroll online with a private group code.   

Need Airfare?
For programs in the U.S. and Canada, you’ll need to make 
your own travel arrangements. However, for international 
programs, let us know in advance so we can help!  

Get Ready for Adventure!
When your program begins, our experienced Group Leaders 
will take care of everything and your group will have the 
learning adventure of a lifetime.   

5 Easy Steps for Group Organizers
Road Scholar programs are especially 
suited for Lifelong Learning organizations 
when combined with a prior overview 
study opportunity. This combination 
added a depth of understanding to our 
in-country lectures, home visits and 
cultural understanding of China.  	
		               — Lee Ann, The Plato Society


